
 

Suffolk IVC 

Chairmans Report 2024 

 

Dear Club Members, 

Work on the new AIVC Website and also solving communication problems with AIVC’s 32 

clubs throughout the UK have taken quite a bit of my time this year. I’m pleased to say that 

the National bulletin is now being successfully delivered to all of the clubs. Still some way to 

go with the National website as I’m in the process of finalising the settings for adding Events 

which is a fundamental part of the site’s functionality. I must admit I have neglected our 

website with updating the minutes of meetings stored and also access to current bulletins. 

This I need to rectify. 

As we are now into Autumn and with Winter approaching it would be good to see a few 

more people join our fortnightly quizzes. It is an ideal opportunity to chat with other club 

members on Zoom.  

After a successful knee operation earlier this year I’m hoping to lead some walks in 2025! 

This is my 8th year as Chairman, I am willing to stand again for the coming year if you wish 

me to continue! 

 

Your Sincerely, 

Phil Riches 

Suffolk IVC Chairman 

 

 


